Luckett, Jay P

From: Cheryl Whelan <whelancj@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 5:58 PM

To: Luckett, Jay P

Subject: 4209 Simcoe Lane development

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Mr. Lucket: | would like to object to the two development notices re above property, due to traffic concerns (|
cannot attend the June meetings).

The traffic congestion on Route 22 and North Hurstbourne Parkway is already bad. The recent building of luxury
apartments on Simcoe Lane will exacerbate this problem (note recent jams during road works).

Adding more buildings in this same area without some realistic traffic solution would be irresponsible. | believe any
thorough traffic study would prove this.

Regards,

Sent from my iPhone, Jim Whelan

9206 Springbrooke Circle, Louisville, Kentucky, 40241.



